
 

18 June 2014 
 

RE: YEAR 6 BISSCAS 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We look forward to meeting you for the Y6 BISSCAs event on Tuesday 24 June at 10:00am in the 
Secondary Auditorium. 
 

Refreshments will be available in the Secondary Dining Hall from 9:30am and the formal event 
will start at 10:00am with a programme as follows: 
 
 

Opening Introduction and Welcome 
 

6U Class c6U Class c6U Class c6U Class celebration elebration elebration elebration ––––    individual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgements    
 

Sports celebration interlude 
 

6P Class celebration 6P Class celebration 6P Class celebration 6P Class celebration ––––    individual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgements    
 

Hidden talents video 
 

6S Class celebration 6S Class celebration 6S Class celebration 6S Class celebration ––––    individual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgements    
 

Music celebration video and live performances 
 

6I Class celebration 6I Class celebration 6I Class celebration 6I Class celebration ––––    individual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgements    
 

Hidden talents video 
 

6B Class celebration 6B Class celebration 6B Class celebration 6B Class celebration ––––    individual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgementsindividual acknowledgements    
 

Closing song 
 

Tie CerTie CerTie CerTie Ceremonyemonyemonyemony    
 

Following the event, you are invited to the Primary Theatre to join us informally for 
refreshments. There will be an opportunity for you to meet together with the staff, children and 
other parents and take a final class photo of the children in all their finery! 
 

Any contributions of food (Nut Free) should be brought to the Primary Theatre between 8.:30am 
and 9:45am. For the ease of organisation, any food should be ‘finger food’ that does not require 
heating.  Please let your room parent know what you wish to contribute in advance. 
 

May I take this opportunity on behalf of the staff team to thank you for your support during the 
year. We have truly enjoyed working with such a fantastic group of young people in Year 6 and 
wish them, and you, all the best for the future! 
 

Kind regards, 
 
Mr Shaun Rhodes 
Head of Year 6 
 


